ATTENTION HEALTH CARE PROVIDER

FELA, not workers' comp. Railroad employers are covered under the Federal Employers’
Liability Act (FELA), NOT workers' compensation. Your patient has the right to choose
his/her own provider. It is not necessary for the railroad to approve treatment. Medical
bills for the railroad workers are covered by union-negotiated plans, and should be sent
to the railroad first. DO NOT send any records or reports to the railroad without first
obtaining an authorization from the patient (doctor/patient privilege is not waived).

Law Offices of C. Marshall Friedman | FELA Designated Legal Counsel
Call us toll free at (800) 233-7636
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